
From: Mark Gowland [mailto:markg@viiveproductions.com]  
Sent: April 26, 2018 11:27 AM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Delegation Request - May 15 (The Lights Fest) 
 

To Whom This May Concern and Clerks Department.  

 

My name is Mark Gowland and I am the Director of Viive Canada. We have submitted our permit 

application to host our events at the Dunville Airport, and after speaking with Kendle, I have been informed 

that we will have a council meeting for our events on May 15.  

 

This is a formal request to appear as delegation to answer any questions council may have about The Lights 

Fest on May 15/2018.  

 

I am really looking forward to meeting all of you, and producing a wonderful event in Haldimand County.  

 

Best,  

 

 

--  

Mark Gowland 

Director - Viive Events Canada 
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